
HEY THERE! 

https://www.facebook.com/
RiverValleyAllianceChurch 

Children are always wel-
come in our services and a 
“cry room” is available.  At 
the 9:30 am service there is 
Nursery (birth—2 year-olds) 
and Preschool (age 3-4) in 
the Kid’s wing. 

Whether you are a first-time 
guest, or you come here 
every Sunday, we’re glad 
you’re here! If you would like 
someone to pray with you, 
please do not hesitate to let 
an usher or a pastor know! 

GOT KIDS? 

River Valley News… 
River Valley  

Mailing Address Change 

Just a friendly reminder that River Valley’s mailing address is PO 
Box 493, Watertown, WI 53094.  We do not have a physical mail-
box on site.  Please update your address books so mail does not 
get returned to you.  Thank you! 

CSOG 
Paper Drive 

Get in 
Touch  

920-261-4342 

 Pick up a Program Guide at the 
Connection Center 

rivervalleyalliance.org 

Internet: River Valley Guest 

Password: alliance 

The Cornerstone of Grace paper drive starts today, Sunday, Au-
gust 10th.  They are collecting paper towels, toilet paper, feminine 
hygiene products, copy paper, diapers and Ziplock bags.  Please 
place donations in the bin in the Welcome Center. 

The scout group TrailLife will be having an open house Today from 1
-3pm in the lower level.  This ministry serves boys ages 5-17.  Please 
stop by for more information.  

Trail Life 
Open House 

Fall Study 
Leaders 

Every Fall we like to make available the opportunity to start up a small group 
for the church.  It can be any topic that you have found interesting or encourag-
ing with your faith.  It could even be on a topic that you would like to explore 
further for yourself.  If leading a group is something that God has placed on 
your heart, please contact Pastor Mark Sina at mark@rivervalleyalliance.org    
Thanks!  


